
 

 
Statement by 

 
H. E. Ambassador Dr. Christophe Eick 

German Federal Foreign Office 
The Legal Adviser 

 
 

on the occasion of  
 

the 73rd Session of the 
United Nations General Assembly 

 
 

6
th

 Committee 
 
 
 

Statement 70
th 

ILC Report (2018) 
 
 

New York, International Law Week 2018 
 

Check against delivery 
  



2 

 



3 

 

increasing number of international organisations. Germany therefore appreciates this 

impressive result. 

 

 

Madam Chair/Mr Chairman, 

 

Germany very much welcomes the adopted draft conclusions and encourages the General 


